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The mission of the Hazeldell Rural Fire District is to ensure minimal loss of life and property resulting from 
fire and other disasters by efficient, cost effective fire protection and to provide excellent customer service 

to each patron of the district. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Budget Committee Meeting Notice 
A public meeting of the Hazeldell Rural Fire Protection District will be held on May 26, 2022, at 
5:00 p.m. at the Oakridge Fire Station, 47592 Hwy 58, Oregon. The purpose of this meeting is to 
receive the budget message and discuss the budget for the fiscal year starting on July 1, 2022.  
 


